January 11, 2023

Hello Scotia-Glenville School District,

It is with great sadness that | must resign from my position as the Support Room TA at
Glen-Worden. | have enjoyed my 9 years at this school and 15 years as a parent in the district.
So many staff have been so amazing throughout my stay here especially while myself and my
husband went through cancer and the death of my husband. | cannot thank you enough and will
miss everyone so dearly. | must move on as | have 3 children to support. Thank you so much.
My last day will be January 26th 2023 at the end of business.

Samantha Haldeman.



